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23 January 2012 

 

Dear David 

 

Report on the supplementary Legislative Consent Memorandum relating to 

the Welfare Reform Bill  

In view of your Committee’s Inquiry into the Granting of Powers to Welsh 

Ministers in UK Laws, I would like to draw your attention to our recent report on 

the supplementary Legislative Consent Memorandum relating to the Welfare 

Reform Bill and, in particular, our conclusions about process and timescales.     

A copy of our report is available via the following link: 

http://www.assemblywales.org/bus-home/bus-business-fourth-assembly-laid-

docs.htm?act=dis&id=229631&ds=1/2012  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Christine Chapman 

Chair 
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